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NOTICE 

This message is to inform you that we will be adjusting the school uniform schedule. To 

better accommodate student-comfort, we're swapping the current uniform days. Starting 

Monday (21st July), students will wear shirts, trousers, and ties on Wednesdays and 

Saturdays only. On other days (Mondays, Tuesdays, Thursdays & Fridays) they will wear 

their House Dresses, T-shirts and tracksuits. This change aims to enhance student 

convenience in this humid condition as they have opined T-Shirt & Tracksuit to be soothing 

while maintaining the school's dress code standards. Please ensure students are aware of this 

update. Thank you for your cooperation. 

 
 
 
Signature of the Principal 

 


